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August 25, 2016 
 
 
 
Honorable Isidro R. Alaniz 
Office of the District Attorney 
1110 Victoria Street Ste. 401 
Laredo, Texas 78040 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Alaniz, 
 

The Constable Pct. 1 Department currently has three deputies assigned to state and federal 
task forces, working special assignment operations. The deputies are required to perform 
surveillance duties in unmarked units as part of their participation in the task forces. 
Unfortunately, our department does not have the resources to purchase or lease a vehicle at 
this time.  
 
Upon speaking to with you earlier this week, we are formally requesting your assistance for an 
unmarked vehicle to be transferred to the Constable Pct. 1 Department. As previously 
mentioned, the use of the vehicle will be for surveillance purposes, specifically assigned to the 
State and Federal Task Force Deputies working collectively with DEA and FBI.  
 
In closing, I thank you for your continued assistance and support. If our agency can ever be of 
any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me – we are here to work together for 
a better and safer community.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rodolfo Rodriguez, Jr. 


